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[ am happy to report that the 181st Street Station on the 1 line has reopened. As of 5:00 am
today, subway service, which was disrupted over the last several weeks as a result of the

ceiling collapse at the 181st Street Station, has been completely restored.

[ understand your frustration with the inconvenience caused by the closure of this station,

but I am confident this situation was resolved as quickly and safely as possible.
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